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It is a regulation set forth by the Missouri Department of Transportation that the Grand Lodge of 
Missouri must designate the charity to which funds from the Masonic license plates will benefit.

Likewise, it is the responsibility of the Grand Master to assign the charity that is to be the 
recipient of Masonic License Plate funds on behalf of the Grand Lodge of Missouri.

Therefore, MWB Charles F. Wiegert, Grand Master of the Grand Lodge of Ancient, Free and 
Accepted Masons of the State of Missouri has designated the funds received from Masonic 
License Plates revenue will be assigned to the Masonic Scholarship Fund of Missouri.
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